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NYC COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS ISSUES STATEMENT ON THE OPERATIONS OF 
THE SAMARITAN’S PURSE FIELD HOSPITAL IN CENTRAL PARK  

   

March 31, 2020  – “The New York City Commission on Human Rights enforces the New York City 
Human Rights Law, one of the most protective in the nation with over 25 protected classes,” said 
Carmelyn P. Malalis, Chair and Commissioner of the NYC Commission on Human Rights. “The 
full force of our law remains in effect and we must continue to uphold our mandate to protect the human 
rights of all New Yorkers, perhaps now more than ever. We encourage anyone who has been the victim of 
discrimination in New York City to report to the Commission by dialing 311 and asking for human 
rights.” 

 

  


